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Falmouth Fire-EMS Hosts Annual Open House 
 
On Saturday October 15th the Falmouth Fire-EMS will host their annual Open House. The Open House 
coincides with National Fire Prevention Week and caps off a week of fire prevention presentations at various 
schools and daycare centers in Falmouth.  This year’s theme is “Protect Your Family from Fire”.  Some key 
tips for families are to have an escape plan, have a meeting place outside the house in case of emergency 
and also to test your smoke detectors monthly.  It is important the children of all ages know what to do when 
the smoke detector sounds. Firefighters will be on hand at the Open House to answer any questions about 
fire safety. 
 
This year Falmouth Fire-EMS is teaming up with Falmouth Community Programs to add a Touch-A-Truck 
event at the Open House.  In addition to the fire trucks and ambulances, children will be able to see and climb 
up on various other trucks and equipment including an 18-wheeler and large excavator. 
 
The Open House / Touch-A-Truck event will be held on Saturday October 15th from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the 
Falmouth Central Fire Station located at 8 Bucknam Road and is free to the public.  Refreshments will be 
served and there will be a raffle of a teddy bear to a lucky child! 
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